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Whole Plan Support/Oppose

I generally disagree with the activity proposed for the
Long-Term Plan.

Please select one of the following:

Whole Plan Comments

Please provide any comments.

Page 22 of Consultation Document 'Our purpose and community outcomes ' facilitating sustainable
development for the Canterbury region - We do this so ;We can all breathe clear air..

People smoking in public places is quite contrary to the purpose listed in the document.

What is Environment Canterbury doing to protect the health of the public from the toxic gasses
discharged from indiscriminate smoking in public places?

Funding.

I believe Environment Canterbury can make savings in the proposed budget by the way work is carried
out instead of just blatantly increasing the rates for the next several years. A few percent increase
each year may not appear to be much to the proponents of a money grabbing plan but over a few
years the increase is quite significant.

A example for a saving with the river engineering section is, not to use helicopters for casual river
observation. I have had had discussions with several people regarding this practice and they all agree
the practice is just a extravagant waste of rate payers funds.
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